ROCKLAND NEIGHBOURHOOD ASSOCIATION

January 15, 2015

Mayor and Council
City Hall, Centennial Square
Victoria, B.C.

Dear Mayor and Council,

We understand that Council is determining priorities for this term and
would like to impress upon you the need to make Safe Streets and
Active Transportation a priority. As such, a substantial capital budget
must be allotted to achieve the Safe Streets objectives, and there
must also be a participatory neighbourhood approach to solving
transportation challenges, supported by staff.

In order to achieve the most important goal - getting the residents of
Victoria out of cars and onto sidewalks, bikes and buses - the top
priorities are

o improving walkability and the pedestrian infrastructure
o improving cylclability and completing the cycling network.
Sincerely,

Janet Simpson, President
Rockland Neighbourhood Association



